
Attention Residential 
Tenants and Landlords

The Office of the Director of Residential Rental 
Property invites written comments from tenants 
and landlords on the maximum allowable rent 
increase for 2023. 

Deadline for comments is Friday, August 12, 
2022. Comments can be emailed, mailed or 
delivered to:

askrental@peirentaloffice.ca

Director of Residential Rental Property
5th floor, National Bank Tower
134 Kent Street, PO Box 577
Charlottetown, PEI  C1A 7L1

For information on previous allowable increases 
go to: peirentaloffice.ca/rent-increases/




